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4 June 2017

Dear Friends in Christ,

The Jewish feast of Passover commemorates the deliverance of the children of Israel from slavery in Egypt, 
and from that day of liberation, Moses led the people to the holy mountain where he had seen the living 
God in the bush which burned without being consumed. There on Mount Horeb Moses received the Ten 
Commandments from the God of Abraham, Isaac, and Jacob, and although Scripture does not specify the 
time between Passover and the giving of the Law, an ancient tradition holds that it was fifty days. Then in 
Leviticus 23.15-16, the Lord commands the children of Israel to offer a sacrifice of spring wheat exactly seven 
full weeks from the second day of Passover, meaning the fiftieth day from the feast of Passover. So, the Feast of 
First Fruits, also called the Feast of Weeks (Shavuot in Hebrew), was kept 50 days after Passover and was a time 
of great thanksgiving to God for the blessings of freedom and prosperity and for the Law which safeguarded 
those blessings. This festival was also called Pentecost from the Greek words meaning the fiftieth day.

Chapter 2 of the Acts of the Apostles opens with a mention of the arrival of the day of Pentecost, and this 
refers, of course, to the Jewish festival celebrated 50 days after Passover. Because of the feast, Jerusalem was 
filled with Jews visiting from all over the Mediterranean world, and it was to this multitude that St. Peter 
preached the Gospel, leading to the conversion of 3,000 people to saving faith in Jesus Christ. The power of 
Peter’s preaching came not from him but from God the Holy Spirit who was poured out upon the Church 
on the fiftieth day after the Resurrection of Jesus Christ, thus making Pentecost a festival for both Jews and 
Christians. To this day, observant Jews celebrate Shavuot in gratitude for the gift of Torah, and Christians 
celebrate Pentecost in thanksgiving for the gifts of the Holy Spirit and the new life of grace which comes by 
saving faith in Jesus Christ, our Passover and our Peace. In this concurrence we see fulfilled the teaching of St. 
Paul (Colossians 2.16-17) that the feasts of the Old Covenant are shadows of the good things which come to us 
in Jesus Christ, to whom all the types and figures of Israel point.

The coming of the Holy Spirit upon the Church in Jerusalem led to the miracle of one voice being heard in 
many languages, an event which is both a symbolic reversal of the scattering of the human race as a result of 
the pride which built the Tower of Babel (Genesis 11.1-9) and a pledge of the Church’s mission to gather all 
nations into the unity of those who worship the one, only, living and true God by accepting Jesus Christ as 
Lord and Savior, repenting of sin, being baptized, and living as a new creation in Christ’s body, the Church. 
The events of Pentecost fulfilled the promise of the Lord Jesus to his Apostles: “You will receive power when 
the Holy Spirit comes upon you, and you will be my witnesses in Jerusalem, throughout Judea and Samaria, 
and to the ends of the earth” (Acts 1.8), and so Pentecost also began the tireless effort of the Church to fulfill 
the Great Commission by making disciples of all nations. Two millennia later, our contribution to that work 
of grace is to live as Evangelical Catholics who share the Gospel with others and lead them to saving faith in 
Jesus Christ.

Father Newman
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Greenville SC.
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www.stmarysgvl.org

Financial Report

Weekend of 27/28 May
     Needed               33,150
     Received             32,064
     Shortage               1,086

     Poor Box                 304

     Catholic Communication
     Campaign             2,435

Offertory Year to Date
     Needed          1,624,350
     Received        1,636,492
     Surplus               12,142

Electronic Giving: If you want 
to have direct management of 
your Electronic Fund Transfer 
online, you can now do so 
through the “Manage Your EFT” 
link on the homepage of our 
website. For more information or 
if you have any questions please 
contact Jennifer Anderson at 
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org.

Calendar of Events
Mass Schedule & Intentions Meetings & Events *

  Sunday, 4 June 2017
  
 

  7.30 am     @  Brother Phillip Vorlick
  9.00 am         Heather Burgess
11.00 am         Pro populo
  1.00 pm         Spanish Mass

Sunday, 4 June 2017

9.00 am            Scripture Study
6.00 pm            Women of Grace

  Monday, 5 June 2017

  7.00 am     @  Emily Rose Gomes

Monday, 5 June 2017

6.30 pm            Boy Scouts (M)

  Tuesday, 6 June 2017

  7.00 am     @  Doug Colwell
12.00 noon      Karen & Chris Miros

 Tuesday, 6 June 2017

1.00 pm            Senior Men’s Club

 Wednesday, 7 June 2017
  
  7.00 am     @  Louis & Joan Sagedy
12.00 noon  @  The Norungolo Family

Wednesday, 7 June 2017

5.00-6.00 pm    Holy Hour & 
                         Confessions (church)

  Thursday, 8 June 2017  

  7.00 am     @  Pat Ridgeway
12.00 noon  @  Marvin Hambleton

Thursday, 8 June 2017   

2.00-4.00 pm   St. Mary’s Prayer Group

  Friday, 9 June 2017
 

  7.00 am         Timothy & Alycia Nielsen
                         and Family

Friday, 9 June 2017

6.00 am            Morning Prayer (church) 
6.15-8.00 am    Pillars of Christ
10.00 am          Scripture Study Class
3.30-5.00 pm    Youth Choir Practice

  Saturday, 10 June 2017

  5.00 pm     @  Hamlin Joseph Gleaton

Saturday, 10 June 2017

8.00-9.00 am    Rosary - Grove Rd
                         abortion clinic
3.30-4.30 pm    Confessions (church)

G - Gallivan Hall            M- McGrady Hall
P - Pazdan Hall Dining Room

* All events in Sacred Heart Hall
   unless a location is listed.

http://www.stmarysgvl.org
https://www.facebook.com/stmarysgvl/
mailto:jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org


DIOCESE OF CHARLESTON

PRISON MINISTRY 
CONFERENCE
SATURDAY, JUNE 24, 2017
10 a.m.-3 p.m. — Lunch included

Our Lady of the Hills Parish Hall  |   120 Marydale Lane | Columbia, SC 29210

Come for a day of inspiration and edu-
cation. Along with Bishop Guglielmone 
we will have speakers who are knowl-
edgeable about prisons and courts, 
ex-offenders, and family members of 
victims and offenders.

Who should attend: 
• Volunteers in prison ministry
• Clergy visiting jails and prisons
• Anyone interested in prison ministry
• Victims of crime and family 

members of offenders

The conference is 
FREE OF CHARGE.
Register online by 
Friday, June 9, 2017 at:

https://tinyurl.com/
restorativejusticeconf

Or scan the QR 
code to go to the 
registration page.

https://tinyurl.com/restorativejusticeconf


Welcome Newcomers

We welcome the following new members to our parish family: 
Ms Emily Abraham and Drs Jerry & Katura Shelby.

Prayer Chain Ministry

St. Mary’s Prayer Chain is a network of parishioners who receive 
prayer requests by telephone and then pray for those requests. 
Please call the office at 864.271.8422, ext. 127 to submit your 
requests. Information received will be kept confidential.

Parish News
Requiescat in pace

Please pray for the repose of the souls of Jane Welsh (mother 
of Tracy Tiddy) who died recently. We extend our prayers and 
sympathy to her family and friends. 

Prayer For The Faithful Departed
Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual light 
shine upon them. May their souls, and all the souls of the faithful 
departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace. Amen.

Join us in Pazdan Hall after the
9.00 am Mass for doughnuts

4 & 25 June

Caritas Counseling Services, LLC

Counseling services are available at St. Mary’s. Contact Dorothy 
Whalen at dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4122.

Prayer Requests

Please pray for all those who are hospitalized and for 
all those who are shut-ins, ill or recuperating at home, 
especially Alan Howard, Ronald Labbe, Paulina Cruz, 
Brett Gervais, Judy Byrum, Michael Pinto, Joseph & 
Sandy Srp, Marie-Therese Isidore, Thomas Thomason, 
Carlton Carpenter, Jim Barber, Jordan A. Upham, 
John Hever, Alfred Smith, Mauren Lukovic, Christine 
Tancrell, Dcn. John & Irene Karandisevsky, Ted 
Karalekas, Lenore Cole, Celsea Patry, Mary Hunter 
Wylie Gibbs, Lee Heap, John Tyler and Hunter 
Conant.

Mass Intentions 

If you would like to schedule a Mass intention, contact Vickie 
Acosta at 864.271.8422 or vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org.

Collection for 3/4 June
Support of the Parish & Bishop’s Appeal

St. Mary’s is sustained by the generosity of our parishioners.
Thank you for your generosity and support.

Funeral Notices 

If you would like to receive notification when  funerals 
are scheduled at St Mary’s, please email the parish 
office at churchoffice@stmarysgvl.org.

Congratulations to

Preston Michael Ackard who was baptized last week.

Summer Church Office Hours
2 June - 18 August

	 Monday - Thursday    9 am - 4 pm
	           Friday	         9 am - 12 noon

Nursery Closure

The nursery will be closed all of June & July.

Donations needed for The Really Good,
Really Big, Really Cheap Book Sale!

Do you have books at home in new or gently-used condition that 
you would like to donate for a great cause? The Really Good, Really 
Big, Really Cheap Book Sale, Greenville Literacy Association’s 
largest annual fund-raiser, will be held at McAlister Square on 
11-13 August. A successful book sale needs tons of books – both 
adult and children’s, fiction and non-fiction, modern and classic, 
hardbound and soft cover. 

Please place your books in the collection boxes located in Sacred 
Heart Hall. The boxes will be in place 12 June - 28 July. This is a 
major fund raising effort for a most worthy organization, and we 
thank you for your support.

mailto:dorothy.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:churchoffice@stmarysgvl.org


ST.	
  MARY’S	
  COUNCIL	
  OF	
  CATHOLIC	
  WOMEN	
  
Celebrating	
  92	
  years!	
  

	
  
The	
  Women’s	
  Club	
  has	
  changed	
  its	
  name	
  to	
  the	
  St.	
  Mary’s	
  Council	
  of	
  Catholic	
  Women	
  to	
  align	
  itself	
  with	
  the	
  
Greenville	
  Deanery,	
  Diocesan	
  and	
  National	
  Councils	
  of	
  Catholic	
  Women.	
  	
  The	
  members	
  voted	
  unanimously	
  for	
  
this	
  change	
  at	
  the	
  May	
  9th	
  Spring	
  Luncheon	
  at	
  the	
  Green	
  Valley	
  Country	
  Club.	
  	
  	
  This	
  annual	
  event	
  celebrates	
  the	
  
Council’s	
  work	
  during	
  the	
  year	
  which	
  runs	
  from	
  June	
  1st	
  through	
  May	
  31st.	
  	
  	
  
	
  
Each	
  year,	
  at	
  the	
  luncheon,	
  the	
  board	
  members	
  are	
  recognized	
  for	
  their	
  tireless	
  work,	
  beneficiaries	
  of	
  the	
  monies	
  
raised	
  from	
  the	
  Council’s	
  fundraising	
  efforts	
  are	
  announced,	
  the	
  Scholarship	
  Award	
  recipient	
  is	
  introduced,	
  new	
  
officers	
  are	
  installed,	
  the	
  Council’s	
  Catholic	
  Woman	
  of	
  the	
  Year	
  is	
  revealed,	
  a	
  review	
  of	
  the	
  Council’s	
  year	
  of	
  
events	
  is	
  presented,	
  members	
  of	
  the	
  Nineties	
  Club	
  are	
  recognized,	
  and	
  members	
  who	
  have	
  passed	
  are	
  
remembered.	
  	
  	
  
	
  
This	
  year’s	
  beneficiaries,	
  voted	
  by	
  the	
  membership,	
  are:	
  	
  Aid	
  to	
  the	
  Church	
  in	
  Need,	
  the	
  Diocesan	
  Mission	
  
Program,	
  Generations	
  Group	
  (a	
  group	
  home	
  for	
  sexually	
  abused	
  young	
  boys),	
  Poor	
  Clare	
  Nuns,	
  Prison	
  Ministry,	
  
Safe	
  Harbor	
  (Domestic	
  Violence),	
  St.	
  Mary’s	
  Church,	
  SWITCH	
  (Human	
  Trafficking),	
  and	
  the	
  Laboure	
  Society.	
  	
  
Thank	
  you	
  to	
  our	
  generous	
  parishioners	
  who	
  continually	
  support	
  our	
  fundraising	
  efforts	
  which	
  allows	
  us	
  to	
  be	
  
able	
  to	
  donate	
  to	
  these	
  important	
  causes.	
  
	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

President	
   Rita	
   Brown	
   presented	
   a	
  
$1,000	
   Scholarship	
   Award	
   to	
   Miss	
  
Kelly	
  Marie	
  Burns.	
  	
  Kelly	
  is	
  a	
  senior	
  at	
  
St.	
   Joseph’s	
   High	
   School	
   and	
   will	
   be	
  
attending	
   Clemson	
   University	
   in	
   the	
  
fall.	
  	
  	
  	
  

Sr.	
  Mary	
   Frances	
   Cannon,	
   Pastoral	
  Ass’t	
   at	
   St.	
  Mary	
  of	
  
the	
   Angels	
   Catholic	
   Church	
   in	
   Anderson,	
   and	
   Fr.	
   Jay	
  
Scott	
   Newman	
   were	
   our	
   guests.	
   	
   Fr.	
   Newman	
   is	
  
Council’s	
   Spiritual	
   Advisor	
   and	
   Sr.	
   Mary	
   Frances	
   was	
  
awarded	
  monies	
  to	
  purchase	
  religious	
  workbooks	
  to	
  aid	
  
in	
  her	
  Prison	
  Ministry	
  Program.	
  

Can	
  you	
  guess	
  the	
  age	
  of	
  this	
  
young	
   lady?	
   	
   This	
   is	
   Jean	
  
Boggs,	
   our	
   oldest	
   member	
  
who	
   will	
   celebrate	
   her	
   100th	
  
birthday	
   on	
   July	
   9th!	
   	
   She	
   is	
  
also	
   our	
   longest	
   member,	
  
joining	
  in	
  1937.	
  



	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  	
  	
  	
  	
   	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
Our	
  next	
  Community	
  Service	
  event	
  will	
  be	
  to	
  provide	
  a	
  dinner	
  for	
  80+	
  volunteers	
  with	
  the	
  Home	
  Works	
  Summer	
  
Session	
  Program	
  who	
  will	
  be	
  in	
  Greenville	
  to	
  repair	
  the	
  homes	
  of	
  the	
  poor	
  and	
  elderly	
  from	
  July	
  30th	
  through	
  
August	
  5th.	
  	
  We	
  have	
  been	
  assigned	
  to	
  provide	
  dinner	
  on	
  Sunday,	
  July	
  30th.	
  	
  	
  A	
  menu	
  will	
  be	
  sent	
  out	
  to	
  the	
  
membership	
  in	
  June	
  to	
  obtain	
  food	
  volunteers.	
  	
  Interested	
  in	
  helping?	
  	
  Join	
  Council	
  and	
  you	
  will	
  be	
  included	
  in	
  
our	
  electronic	
  mail	
  communications.	
  	
  	
  
	
  
We	
  invite	
  all	
  women	
  of	
  the	
  parish	
  to	
  join	
  us	
  in	
  our	
  mission	
  to	
  serve	
  the	
  church	
  and	
  community.	
  	
  You	
  choose	
  the	
  
events	
  you	
  would	
  like	
  to	
  be	
  involved	
  in;	
  there	
  is	
  no	
  pressure.	
  	
  What	
  a	
  wonderful	
  way	
  to	
  give	
  to	
  others,	
  learn	
  
about	
  Catholic	
  issues,	
  grow	
  in	
  spirituality,	
  and	
  meet	
  new	
  friends!	
  	
  Call	
  Kim	
  Adams,	
  also	
  the	
  Membership	
  Chair,	
  at	
  
407-­‐756-­‐2255	
  for	
  more	
  information.	
  	
  	
  

The	
  new	
  officers	
  were	
  installed	
  by	
  Fr.	
  Newman.	
  	
  From	
  left:	
  	
  	
  	
  
Judy	
   Hogg,	
   Treasurer;	
   Evon	
   Zuppa,	
   Recording	
   Secretary	
  
(Nancy	
  Criss	
  standing	
   in);	
  Kim	
  Adams,	
  Vice	
  President;	
  and	
  
Rita	
  Brown,	
  President.	
  

Fr.	
  Newman	
  pinned	
  a	
  corsage	
  and	
   the	
  Bridget	
  Lacher	
  
Pin	
   on	
   the	
  Council’s	
   Catholic	
  Woman	
   of	
   the	
   Year	
   for	
  
2017,	
   Pat	
   Webb.	
   	
   The	
   members’	
   select	
   	
   nominees	
  	
  
based	
   on	
   involvement	
   in	
   Spirituality,	
   Leadership	
   and	
  
Service.	
  

VP,	
   Kim	
   Adams	
   demonstrates	
   how	
  
the	
  ladies	
  of	
  the	
  Pillowcase	
  Ministry	
  
make	
   pillowcases	
   which	
   will	
   be	
  
distributed	
   to	
  hospitals	
   and	
   nursing	
  
homes	
   in	
   the	
   community.	
   	
   The	
  
ladies	
  meet	
  monthly	
  on	
  the	
  3rd	
  &	
  4th	
  
Tuesdays	
   from	
   Sept.	
   to	
   May	
   at	
   the	
  
Sewing	
  Studio	
  on	
  Laurens	
  Road.	
  	
  	
  

The	
   ladies	
   have	
   made	
   100+	
  
pillowcases	
  and	
  will	
  distribute	
  them	
  
to	
   local	
   hospitals	
   for	
   sick	
   children	
  
and	
   adults	
   this	
   summer.	
   	
   If	
   you	
  
would	
   like	
   to	
   join	
   them	
   in	
   the	
   fall,	
  
contact	
   Kim	
  at	
   407-­‐756-­‐2255.	
   	
  Help	
  
is	
  needed	
  in	
  cutting,	
  ironing,	
  sewing,	
  
and	
  more!	
  	
  	
  

A	
  baked	
  good	
  item	
  is	
  presented	
  to	
  new	
  members	
  as	
  
a	
   welcome	
   token.	
   	
   VP,	
   Kim	
   Adams	
   presented	
  
goodies	
   to	
   Cathy	
   Spitzmiller	
   (above)	
   and	
   Dee	
  
Goughneour	
  who	
   recently	
   joined	
  Council.	
   	
  Also,	
  we	
  
welcomed	
   Barbara	
   Sanfilippo	
   and	
   Louise	
  Riley	
  who	
  
joined	
  at	
  the	
  luncheon!	
  	
  	
  



SAn Introduction to Catholicism

What is Catholicism?  

Is the Catholic Faith in the Bible?  

Did the Lord Jesus found the Catholic Church? 

Our course called An Introduction to Catholicism is designed to answer 

these and many other questions about the origins of Catholic 

Christianity and the shape of Christian faith and life within the Catholic 

Church.  

The classes meet on Wednesday evenings from 6.30 to 8.00 pm from 

Labor Day through Easter, and all are invited to come and discover what 

it means to be a disciple of the Lord Jesus in His holy Catholic Church.

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
Contact T.J. Nielsen, Director of Christian Formation, at timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org or 864.679.4114.

	
  

 

Sacred 
Songs 

in 

Summer 
 
                           

*  *  *  *  * 

 
 

Sunday 
  

25 June 2017 
 

4:00 P.M. 
 

  
*  *  *  *  * 

 
 

St. Mary’s Catholic Church  
Greenville, South Carolina 

 
Fr. Jay Scott Newman, Pastor 

 
 
 

 

 

The Schola Cantorum 

of St. Mary’s Church 

 
Concordiae: 

Singers of Ecclesiastical Music 
and  

The Treble Choristers  
of the Youth Choir  

 
 

Arlen Clarke, Conducting 
 
 

	
  

	
  

NAM 2017 Convention

Starting Wednesday 28 June through Sunday 
2 July, the National Apostolate of Maronites will 
hold their 54th Annual National Convention in 
downtown Greenville at the Hyatt on Main Street.  
The Convention consists of daily Mass with the 
two Catholic Maronite Bishops of the United 
States, daily spiritual workshops, Lebanese food, 
evening banquets and middle eastern music and 
dancing, along with programs for children, young 
adults, high school and young professionals. There 
are three excursions on Wednesday: 1) Biltmore 
Estates, 2) Ziplining, and 3) Kayaking. Supreme 
Knight, Carl A. Anderson, will be speaking 
on Saturday at 3.00 pm plus other speakers so 
please go to the www.namnews.org or the St. 
Rafka website for more details and registration 
information: www.saintrafka.org.  All are welcome 
to attend this enriching and festive Convention.

Mother Teresa House

The Mother Teresa House, an outreach ministry 
through Our Lady of the Rosary parish, is 
now open Tuesdays & Thursdays from 10 am - 
2 pm, offering basic health screening/referrals, 
and support services and linkage to temporary 
housing, food and clothing assistance and crisis/
rehab assistance referrals to anyone in need. 
Mother Teresa House is located at 110 James 
Drive, Greenville. 864.412.7101.

Bulletin Submissions 

The deadline for items is 12 days prior to the bulletin 
date. Contact Lisa at lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org 
to submit items for the e-bulletin. 

Formed.org 

Online resources are available to every member of 
our parish through a new program called Formed. 
This website includes a variety of free resources, 
including books, movies, podcasts, etc. for people 
of all ages. Go to Formed.org. Register using our 
parish code: 8B7VRM to get access to the resources. 
If you have questions, please contact Timothy 
Nielsen at timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org.

http://www.saintrafka.org
http://www.namnews.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
mailto:timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
https://formed.org
mailto:lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org


2017 Ordination

It is with great pleasure that I announce the following 
ordination for the Diocese of Charleston:

Deacon Andrew Fryml
to the

Sacred Priesthood
Friday 9 June

6.00 pm
Cathedral of St John the Baptist

120 Broad St, Charleston, SC 29401

+ The Most Reverend Robert E. Guglielmone

www.CharlestonVocations.com

Andrew’s first Mass of Thanksgiving will be in 
his home parish of Jesus, our Risen Savior in 
Spartanburg on Saturday 11 June at the noon Mass.

Worldwide Marriage Encounter
7-9 July at St. Mary’s - Greenville

The Weekend is non-residential and begins on Friday 
evening, all day Saturday and ends with Mass on Sunday 
afternoon. It’s a time for you and your spouse to be alone 
together: to explore, rediscover, and reconnect with 
each other. Together, you focus on your relationship for 
an entire weekend. Every marriage deserves that kind 
of attention!

The cost is a $50 non-refundable application fee. In 
addition, a voluntary donation is requested at the close 
of the weekend to help with expenses. No one is ever 
turned away due to lack of funds. You can apply at 
SCMarriageMatters.org. Early application is encouraged 
since we have a limited number of spots available.

PERPETUAL

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION

St. Mary Magdalene

A key card is required to enter the chapel. If you would 
like to sign up as an adorer or regular visitor, or just 
visit for the day, please come to the St. Mary Magdalene 
parish office Monday - Friday, 9.00 am - 3.30 pm.

Prince of Peace

The LORD is risen! He is risen, indeed! Contact Lisa 
Buss at adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org or call 
864.508.7123. Choose an hour of your convenience 
or consider one of our URGENT NEEDS (*) or one 
needing a prayer partner:

Sunday 9 am
Monday 8 pm

Wednesday 2 am* & 9 pm
Thursday 8 pm

Friday 1 am*, 4 pm & 6 pm*
Saturday 9am* & 10 pm

Mass Times

Making summer vacation plans? Don’t forget to 
plan where you and your family will attend Mass. 

To find Mass times in areas of the US:

Call 1-800 MASS TIMES or visit MassTimes.org

or visit TheCatholicDirectory.com

mailto:dlord@catholic-doc.org
https://charlestonvocations.wordpress.com
mailto:adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org
https://scmarriagematters.org
https://masstimes.org
http://www.thecatholicdirectory.com


St. Mary’s Catholic School

864.271.3870
school.office@stmarysgvl.org

Nelle Palms
Director of Admissions

nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4117

Pat Lanning
Safe Environment Coordinator

patricia.lanning@stmarysgvl.org

Lisa Lyvers
Director of St. Mary’s Classic & Gala

lisa.lyvers@stmarysgvl.org

www.stmarysgvl.org/theschool

Teaching Position Available for 2017-2018

French and Spanish teaching positions are open
and resumes may be sent to school.office@stmarysgvl.org.

School Office Hours for Summer

A lot goes into keeping our school buildings 
beautiful and safe; most of that work takes place 
over the summer. Before visiting the School 
Office, please call ahead to ensure that it is open: 
864.271.3870. Thank you for your patience.

5 June - 11 August
Monday - Thursday
9.00 am - 2.00 pm

Private tours are available by 
appointment.

For more information, please 
contact Nelle Palms, Director of 
Admissions, at 864.679.4117 or 
nelle.palms@stmarysgvl.org.

Faculty and Staff Changes for 2017-2018

Mrs. Heidi Chapman has accepted a position for 2017-2018 as a high 
school French teacher. She will be missed in the many positions she 
fills here at St. Mary’s, but we wish her well in her new adventure! 

Mrs. Christine Layton will be moving to the 5th grade teacher position.  
She established our exceptional K3 program and will 
now turn it over to Sr. Marie Celine Laird, O.P. who 
has been our 2nd Grade teacher this year. Sr. Marie 
Dominique Mullen, O.P., will be joining us in August 
as our new 2nd Grade teacher.
 

We are excited to be welcoming Sr. Marie Dominique 
in the Fall, and we are looking forward to seeing Sr. Marie Celine and 
Mrs. Layton shine in their new classrooms.

We are so pleased that Sr. John Agnes will return as our Science 
teacher, and we wish Sr. Karol Marie well in her new assignment. 

Class Feature: K5 - Oviparous Animals

Over the past few weeks, Mrs. Permanente’s K5 class has been studying 
oviparous animals. These egg-laying animals 

include snakes, frogs, 
turtles, and birds. The 
class placed chicken 
eggs in an incubator, 
cared for them, and 
(the hardest part for 
kindergarteners) they 
waited. 

Mrs. Permanente also uses this lesson to talk 
about imperfections and how we cannot control everything. There is 
always a possibility that the eggs may not hatch, and that, even if we 
try our best, sometimes things do not work out. She tells them “Our 
imperfections are made perfect only by God.” So even if things don’t 
go how we plan, everything will be okay.
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Catholic Engaged Encounter

There will be a Catholic Engaged Encounter Weekend
on the following dates:

29-30 July at St. Andrew, Clemson
7-8 October at St. Michael, Murrells Inlet
11-12 November at All Saints, Lake Wylie

Visit www.cee-sc.org for more information and to register.

12-Day Pilgrimage to Rome, Italy
26 February - 9 March 2018

 

Monsignor Brovey will be leading a pilgrimage to Rome on 
26 February – 9 March 2018 visiting Assisi, Florence, Orvieto and 
5 days in Rome. The pilgrimage begins in the peaceful hillside town 
of St. Francis and St. Clare before continuing on to the Renaissance 
city of Florence. On the way to Rome we will stop in the town 
of Orvieto where the tradition of the Corpus Christi Eucharistic 
Processions began. While in the Eternal City we will visit some of 
the most significant churches in Church history: St. Peter’s Basilica, 
St. John Lateran, St. Paul Outside-the-Wall, St. Mary Major, the 
Holy Stairs, St. Clemente, St. Maria in Trastevere, St. Cecilia, the 
Gesu, the catacombs to name just a few. We will also attend a Papal 
Audience with Pope Francis and Scavi Tour (a tour beneath St. 
Peter’s to the very tomb of the Prince of the Apostles). Also, included 
are a walking tour to the vibrant Piazza Navona, Campo dei Fiori, 
Trevi Fountain and Spanish Steps and much more. A pilgrimage to 
Rome is a wonderfully spiritual enriching experience with much fun 
and fellowship mixed in! $3998. Includes round-trip airfare from 
CHS, first class hotels, guides. Early bird discounts available. Please 
email Msgr. Brovey for brochure: rector@charlestoncathedral.com.

Rachel’s Vineyard
7-9 July in Charleston, SC

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreats bring spiritual healing and strengthening 
of faith to individuals who have had or participated in an abortion. 
The retreat is a journey to healing, peace and reconciliation. For 
information and registration call Christy 803.554.6088 or Kathy 
803.546.6010 or email grace4healing@gmail.com.

Facebook.com/LVGreenville
www.LVGreenville.com

LVGreenville@gmail.com

All young adults (18-39)
are welcomed & encouraged to join

our ministry whose mission is to help
young adults answer the universal call to holiness.

5 June - Living Your Strengths: Anne and Greg 
Harris, directors of the Living Your Strengths 
ministry at St. Mary Magdelene will lead us in a 
mini Living Your Strengths session, where we’ll 
explore talentsand learn how to use them to 
strengthen our Catholic community.

12 June - Forgiveness Languages: Fr. Bart, pastor 
of St. Rafka’s Maronite Mission and hospital 
chaplain, will talk about the forgiveness languages 
and how we can use our strengths to forgive 
and accept forgiveness, while recognizing the 
limitations of ourselves and others.

19 June - Love Languages: Fr. Duncan, 
Administrator of St. Anselm’s Community and 
chaplain at St. Joseph’s, will be speaking about the 
love languages, how we accept and express love of 
neighbor in the context of our spiritual gifts.

26 June - Spiritual Gifts: Our speaker is TJ 
Cofield, fellow LVG member and Director of 
Adult Formation at St. Anthony’s parish. More 
details coming soon!

Summer Theology on Tap
7.30 pm at Connolly’s Irish Pub
24 E Court St, Greenville 29601

Our summer Theology on Tap series focuses on 
spiritual gifts -- what are they, how do we use 
them, and how do we recognize and complement 
them in other people? How do we relate to 
each other when everyday life is complicated by 
emotions like love and anger?

Speakers begin at 7:30, but please come early for 
food, drinks, and fellowship!

St. Joseph’s Catholic School Summer Camps

Online registration is available for athletic and fine arts camps on 
campus this summer. Sports camps include baseball, basketball, 
cheerleading, football, soccer, softball, speed and agility, tennis, 
and volleyball. Fine arts offerings include theatre camps for 
grades 3-8 and a high school Improvisation camp and Strings 
camp! Information and registration are available on the school’s 
website at SJCatholicSchool.org.
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“Do not be afraid. Do not be satisfied with mediocrity.  
Put out into the deep and let down your nets for a catch.” — St. John Paul II

DUC IN ALTUM 
June 26 - 30, 2017 * Belmont Abbey College

Retreat for women, freshman in high school to freshman in college
Register by June 16, 2017     www.charlottevocations.org

https://charlottediocese.org/vocations/duc-in-altum/


Father Jay Scott Newman, VF
Pastor of St. Mary’s Church
pastor@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4101

Father Jonathan Duncan
Administrator of St. Anselm’s Community
fatherduncan@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4121

Father Bartholomew Leon	
Administrator of St. Rafka Church
bartleon@gmail.com
864.469.9119

Assisting Priests

Permanent Deacons

Vickie Acosta	
Executive Assistant to the Pastor
vickie.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4100

Jennifer Anderson
Director of Finance and Human Resources
jennifer.anderson@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4102

Arlen Clarke
Choirmaster
arlen.clarke@stmarysgvl.org
864.901.1250

Jaime Escobar
Director of Facilities
jaime.escobar@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4107

Joann Miller
Director of Religious Education
joann.miller@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4110

Staff

Father Francisco Cruz
Parochial Vicar
fathercruz@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4116

Timothy Nielsen
Director of Christian Formation
timothy.nielsen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4114

Chris Ortiz
Director of Youth Ministry
chris.ortiz@stmarysgvl.org
305.216.6010

Pat Perkins
Director of Administration
pat.perkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4109

David Rhyne
Organist
david.rhyne@stmarysgvl.org
864.270.4689

Lisa Watkins	
Director of Communications
lisa.watkins@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4105

Deacon John Heuser
On leave from St. Mary’s
while working in Greece

Deacon Joe Sanfilippo
joe.sanfilippo@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4119

Deacon George Tierney
george.tierney@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4115

Deacon Tom Whalen
thomas.whalen@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4108

Deacon Nestor Acosta
nestor.acosta@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4118

Deacon Clark Brittain
clark.brittain@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4120

Deacon Diego Ferro
diego.ferro@stmarysgvl.org
864.679.4112

Deacon Alex Garvey
alex_garvey@bshsi.org
864.255.1096
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